
Don't Do This With Your Will or Living Trust

Your will or living trust is one of the most important documents you will ever sign. There are certain things to avoid in order to do it right. Here are four of the more critical "don'ts" to consider:

1.  Don't put it off until later.  

The worst thing you can do in creating a will is to procrastinate, to keep waiting for a more convenient time. But the years have a way of slipping by. A will or living trust delayed is a will or living trust not done. Now is the time – while you are able – to do your will or living trust. For your sake, and the sake of your loved ones, do your will or living trust now. 

2.  Don't do it by yourself.

Saving a few bucks by writing your own will or living trust, or using a mass-produced generic form, will not provide the level of inner peace and confidence you and your family deserve. Nothing can replace the benefits of a face-to-face meeting with a good estate-planning attorney who asks the right questions and who knows how to draft a will or living trust that meets the specific requirements of your state of residence. Seek out a qualified attorney and have your estate plans done right.

3.  Don't rely on it solely.

Your will or living trust needs to be considered along with other transfer documents, such as life insurance policies, joint-ownership accounts and retirement accounts. Other estate-planning documents might include: power of attorney; appropriate health care provisions; and a living will. Again, a good attorney can help you coordinate your planning and provide added assurance that everything you need is prepared legally and according to your wishes.  

4.  Don't put it away and forget about it.

Things change. Children grow up. New laws are passed affecting estate planning. New developments occur regarding health issues and financial resources. An outdated will or living trust could create more problems than it solves. It's a good idea to get out your will or living trust every year and review it. Make sure it does what you want. Keep your will or living trust current.

For further information about wills or living trust, contact the church office. Simply complete the coupon below and mail it to us, or call us at <church number> or <email>. 

##

COUPON COPY:

Request for Information

Dear friends at <your church>,
__ Yes, please send me more information on wills and living trusts.

__ Contact me for a personal visit

name ______________________

address _____________________

city/zip ____________________

phone/area code _______________

email ________________________

Mail this form to:

ABC Church | 123 Main Street | Anytown

##

NOTE TO CHURCH: On your first contact with a request, you can send a “Stewards of Thy Abundance” Life Planning Book. Contact Peter Pereira, Diocesan Treasurer. He is available to talk with you in person or over the phone at 808-536-7776 x307 or by e-mail at PCPereira@EpiscopalHawaii.org.  Or, download a pdf copy from the Diocese’s website.
Use of this Marketing Reprintable is subject to certain restrictions regarding storage, transmission and republication.
See the “readme” file on the source CD or “License Agreement” at www.pgtoday.com/mr, or call 1-800-525-5748. 

